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WATER INTERRUPTION AS A RESULT OF GLEN AVON ROAD CONSTRUCTION

The municipality and the contractor are planning to have an eight (8) hour water shutdown at
Glen Avon Road which would affect New Brighton, Old Location and other areas that might be
connected to the water supply from the Glen Avon Road. The water interruption will start on
Sunday (05" May 2024) afternoon to empty the system so that the contractor can work on
Monday the 06" May 2024.

There will be water carting in all affected areas as from Sunday afternoon.
Any inconvenience caused is highly regrettable.
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